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Comments: I have heard so much about the wonders and beauties of Prince William Sound, as well as its

tragedies and problems.  I have never had the opportunity to visit it and kayak in its waters, though I hope to do

so before it is too late.  It is so very important that the wilderness values of this treasured watery wonderland be

preserved and protected, and not allowed to be degraded through lack of attention.  

 

Please revise your plan to restore Wilderness designation and protection to Nellie Juan College Fjord Wilderness

Study Area (WSA), and upper Columbia Bay, Glacier Island, Lake Nellie Juan, Knight Island and West Port

Wells.  Keep them in pristine condition for when I (and many others) come to visit them.

 

Thank you. 


